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 A motion was made by Kleinman, seconded by Hautamki, to recommend the incorporation of an 

additional speed management and/or traffic calming in the design for the Seventh & Greenview Project and 

that the city gathers speed data on the area in question. The motion was approved by the Commission and 

forwarded to the City Council and should be returned by 12/19/2022. On a voice vote, the Chair declared 

the motion carried. 


